
 

 

Reading days – Children will continue to read each week and they should bring their book 
bags into school on their reading day.  

P.E is on a Monday and Thursday. Children are allowed to come to school in their P.E. kits. 
These must be plain; no logos are allowed. Children should not wear any jewellery for 
school.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

                                                     

 

This term we will finish addition and 
subtraction before moving onto shape.   

Within addition and subtraction, we will 
focus on column addition and 
subtraction across a 10.  

Within shape, we will focus on 2-D and 
3-D shapes.  

 

This term, we started our next topic of 
‘Persuasive Letters’. The children will 
focus on emotive language, rhetorical 
questions and writing in paragraphs.  

Following on from ‘Persuasive Letters’, we 
will move onto the topic of ‘Non-
Chronological Reports’ followed by 
‘Instructions’.  The children will write a set 
of instructions based on our class text.   

 

This half term we are focusing on 
‘Comparing Queens’. First, we looked 
at what a monarch was and next we will 
focus on the different queens and the 
eras in which they ruled.  

 

We will continue with our topic of ‘Signs 
and Symbols’ this term. Our next topic will 
be ‘Preparations’.  

 

On a Monday, Mrs Reid teaches Science 
to the children. Their next topic will be 
electricity.   

 
 


